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***Important Safety Recall***

May 11, 2017

Due to a lack of reflectivity in the Hot Line Taillight used on the rear of the toy hauler models,
819, 820, 826, and 827 vehicles, Riverside RV is issuing a recall notice for the affected units.
Below you will find detailed information,

Model: 819, 820, 826, and 827 vehicles

Manufactured Dates: January 1, 2016 thru April 1, 2017

Defect: Reflectivity Required by the DOT has not been met with the use of the installed
taillights.

Enclosed you will find 2 DOT approved Reflective stickers, please place one sticker on each side
of the bumper. After placing the reflective stickers on the unit’s bumper, please sign and return
the enclosed letter stating that you have in fact, placed the stickers on the recreational vehicle.
This letter can be returned by mail or faxed back at 260-499-4511.

Below is a list of units that we show still at your sales center that are in need of the reflective

stickers:

Vin Model

59CTT19 820R Retro
59CTT1¢ 820R Retro
Thank you,

Mervin Lehman
Operations Manager
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This letter confirms that the reflective stickers for the below units has been added to each of

these units.

Vin Model

59CTT19 820R Retro
59CTT19 820R Retro

America Choice Date





